
10th District Junior Livestock Auction Committee, Inc.
July 25, 2024 General Meeting Minutes

BOD Present: Darrin Mercier, Jennifer Harrison, Jean Wood, Debbie Fogle, Jeff
Fowle,Jim Scala, Julie Brown
BOD Absent: None
Membership: There were 75 members in attendance.
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by Darrin Mercier at 5:43 pm at the
Collier Pavilion on Siskiyou Golden Fairgrounds.

Secretary’s Report: Jeff Fowle moved to accept the June 20, 2024 minutes, second by
Julie Mercier. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report: Debbie Fogle moved to approve the Treasurer’s Report and Jeff
Fowle seconded, the motion carried. The checking balance is $83,193.32 and the Lily’s
Gift Foundation investment account is $3,218,964.82. The JLAC Investment account
balance is 463,315.98.

Correspondence: None

Public Input: None

Fair Report: Cliff reported on a few livestock changes including: no tab for shavings,
cement isleways need to be clear at all times in barns, pop up tents are for livestock
fitting only, and grain only at cattle tie outs. He reminded exhibitors of upcoming preg
check times for replacement heifers.

Old Business: None

New Business:
1. Jennifer Harrison went over the picture schedule with the group. A copy of this

schedule will be posted on the livestock office during the fair.
2. Jean Wood went through the auction duty sign ups and required elements of

“running” paperwork during the auction on your specific auction day.
3. Jean Wood shared the information for the JLAC Facebook page and that current

information will be posted and cross posted with the fair and livestock FB pages.
4. It was announced that Online price Support ends Monday August 12, 2024 and

that paper price support will end on Wednesday August 14, 2024 at end of day.
5. Jennifer Harrison announced that Buyer packets will be mailed the first part of

next week.
6. Darrin Mercier reminded exhibitors and families that we do not solicit buyers at

the dinner or during breakfast and to get buyers letters out before the fair starts.
.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:52 pm. The next meeting will be September 19, 2024 at
7:00 pm at the Law Office of Darrin Mercier.


